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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you are undoubtedly aware, the government has announced that all children will be 

returning to school at the beginning of September. 

 

We are so very happy to once again be welcoming all students onto our school site and into 

classrooms.  It has been a very lengthy time of remote learning, and it will be wonderful for 

students and staff alike to get back to a more vibrant and engaging way of teaching and 

learning. 

 

Opening our school site to every year group presents a number of logistical challenges.  The 

government has published new guidance in consultation with Public Health England, and the 

school leadership team will be spending the next two weeks planning and completing all the 

necessary risk assessments in relation to social distancing and enhanced hygiene.  (Please use 

the link below for updated guidance for parents and carers.) 

 

We will write to you on Tuesday 21 July with an update on our plans and then again on Tuesday 

25 August with the final detailed arrangements. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

Ms Y Peden 

Headteacher 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-

early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-

parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-the-

autumn-term 
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